
This press release is from the collections at the Robert J. Dole Archive and Special Collections, University of Kansas. 
Please contact us with any questions or comments: http://dolearchive.ku.edu/ask 

BO B D O LE 
tilT DIIITWICT, K.ANaAa 

:us CANNoN Housa OFPlcE BuoLDotG 
AMACoDEZ02 

~27111 

COMMITI'1!E: 
AGJtiCU • .'RJJtli 

D ISTRICT OFFICE: 
110 P'EDIDtAL aiiLDING 

NITCNNSON, KAH&Aa Gill 

(!ongrt~~ of tbt llnittb ~tatt~ 
•ouit of ~tprtitntatibti 

llldbfngton, a.~. 20515 

MMiiR 
IIAin'ON 
CHEYU..Nii 
a..A-
a.ouo 
COMANCHE 
DECATUR 
EDWARDS 
ELUS 
ll..LSWORTH 
PINNEY 
P'DRD 
GOVE 
GRA.HAM 
GRANT 
GRAY 
-DLEY 
HAMILTON .......... 
HASKELL 

COUNTIES: 
NODQiiMAN RAWLINS 
JEWELL RSNO 
KEARNY R:IEP1.a.IC 
KINGMN4 ,.,a;: 
KIOWA ROOKS 
LANE RUSH 
LINCOLN RUSSiiLL ......... SAUNE 
MEADE SCOTT 
MITCHiiLL SEWARD 
MORTON SHERIDAN 
NESS -RMAN 
NORTON SMITH 
OSIIORNE STAFPORD 
OTTAWA ST AN'T'<»< 
PAWN&: IE STEV&NS 
PHILLIPS THOMAS 
PRATT TREGO 

WALLACii 
WICHITA 

~or Immediate Release 
November 12, 1965 

Congressman Bob Dole (R-Kansas) today released the text of a letter from Deputy 
Secretary of Defense, Cyrus Vance in response to one he sent Secretary of Defense, 
Robert s. HcNamara on November 1, 1965, concerning trading in major aircraft stocks, 
September 29-30, prior to the announcement of the $2 billion C-5A jet transport 
plane contract to Lockheed Aircraft Corporation. ( See copy of attached release 
of November 3 for Congressman Dole's letter to Secretary HcNamara). 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

November 11, 1965 

Honorable Robert J. Dole 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Mr. Dole: 

THE SECRETARY 0~ DE.ENSE 
Washington 

In response to your letter of November 1, 1965, regardi~ the award of the C-5A 
contract, I can assure you that we share your concern over the impact the announce­
ment of such an award can have on the stock market. 

With these facts in mind, all feasible security measures were taken to safeguard 
this information before it was officially released to the public. 

We have directed that an investigation be conducted within the Department of Defense 
(DoD) in an effort to determine the source of the premature release of this infor­
mation. The DoD investigators have been working very closely with the Securities 
and Exchange Commission in regard to their investigation into the marketing aspect 
of the case. This investigation is continuing. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ CYRUS VANCE 
Deputy 




